
 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 10:32 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: Channel 30 
 

  
 

 
From: Friedman, Barry [mailto:Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 10:31 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: FW: Channel 30 

Hossein:  As indicated by Stacey Ashton of the IB, below, the KSGA-LP application for 
Channel 30 has been accepted by the COFETEL in Mexico. 
  
Based on this, can I obtain a status report on the pending STA request. 
  
Barry A. Friedman 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
  
202-331-8800  (Office Telephone Number) 
202-973-2789  (Direct Line Telephone Number) 
202-331-8330  (Fax) 
301-452-7938  (Mobile) 
  
barry.friedman@thompsonhine.com 
 

 
From: Stacey Ashton [mailto:Stacey.Ashton@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 10:29 AM 
To: Friedman, Barry 
Subject: FW: Channel 30 

Barry, 

The application below was accepted by Mexico on 5/27/09. 

Stacey 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Friedman, Barry [mailto:Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 9:17 AM 



To: James McLuckie 
Subject: Channel 30 

James:  I was just talking with Hossein in regard to the following application for Channel 30 in 
Los Angeles.  Channel 30 was formerly allotted to a full-service analog station.  Was the 
application ever coordinated with the COFETEL and, if not, does it have to be? 
  

BDISDTL 20081105ADS 346 E KSGA-
LP 5342 LD ACCEPTED 

FOR FILING 11/06/2008 Info  |  
Application 

  
Thanks. 
  
Barry A. Friedman 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
  
202-331-8800  (Office Telephone Number) 
202-973-2789  (Direct Line Telephone Number) 
202-331-8330  (Fax) 
301-452-7938  (Mobile) 
  
barry.friedman@thompsonhine.com 
  


